
Dear NF IP participants, 

 

here is some information regarding the NGOs we were in contact with prior to the IP in 

Szeged: 

 

borderline-europe Menschenrechte ohne Grenzen e.V. is an NGO which cooperates with local 

and European NGOs in order to facilitate networking opportunities on an international level 

regarding various humanitarian issues. Furthermore, the organisation organises events that 

promote critical engagement with humanitarian issues in order to educate the public. For 

additional information visit their website: http://www.borderline-europe.de/?l=en (last access: 

18
th

 of July 2017) 

 

Warmest wishes and viele Grüße, 

NF IP Berlin participants 

http://www.borderline-europe.de/?l=en

